
Present: Meighan, Cora, Dave K, Patsy, Louise.  Not present: Sam R 

 

Treasurer’s report 

Pledges are a little under budget.  Now that things are opening up a little, loose offering and 

facility use donations are increasing, although still lower than budget. 

 

Expenses are about at or under budget, depending on the category. 

 

Monthly income is about $5700 less than monthly expenses.  Year-to-date income is about 

$5100 more than year-to-date expenses. 

 

I am requesting the annual Osgood and Parker Cook contributions this month. 

 

Prospect Church policy for dealing with people sleeping on our porch : 

 

Meighan shared a document from Plymouth UCC.  Cora re-worded it to fit Prospect and came up 

with the following draft: 

 

PROSPECT CONGREGATIONAL UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST 

 

RULES OF CONDUCT 

 

Welcome to Prospect and we ask that you honor these rules to preserve the health, safety and 

well-being of all. 

 

While on the property or in the building of Prospect UCC, the following are prohibited: 

 

-Smoking in the building or within 25’ of an entrance 

-Weapon possession, except by law enforcement 

-Illegal substance possession 

-Threatening, disruptive, obscene or discriminatory behavior or language 

-Distribution of materials (unless approved by church staff) 

-Any activity that damages the church building or its contents 

-Indecent exposure, offensive touching or sexual harassment 

-Conduct that interferes with others’ use of the church 

-All forms of violence 

 

We make every effort to apply these rules in a fair, humane and positive manner for the benefit of 

all.  Individuals whose actions violate these rules will be asked to stop such actions and we 

reserve the right to require anyone violating these rules of conduct to leave the premises.  911 

may be called if there is immediate danger.  We may withdraw permission for a person to return 

to the property if that person continues to violate these rules. 

 

Thank you for observing and honoring these rules. 

 



Update on Kia’s position going to halftime: The Worship and Music Team are working on 

revising the Music Director’s job description to reflect hybrid worship.  They will be looking for 

a 2nd music director to cover Sundays where Kia is not there. 

 

Getting tech help for Hybrid worship: No reported progress. 

 

Bob Bakke Legacy: How do we discern as a congregation how to use the money?  Further 

discussion postponed at least until his house is on the market. 

Update on hiring handyman/Sexton: Dave has created a job description that he shared with us 

but the trustees have decided one is not needed yet. 

 

Coffee hour plan for the future:  Judy Hooper will host a coffee hour for Easter.  Cora will 

host one May 29.  Cora is in discussion with Judy about having them more regular after worship 

again. 

 

Planning for annual meeting/ Slate for CB starting July 1: Patsy agreed to stay on as 

Treasurer.  Cora will stay on as Moderator.  Sam R will end his term.  Dave K and Louise are on 

the fence.  We discussed names of folks to recruit.  Cora will contact them. 

 

Pastor report/check in:  Meighan is willing to continue 3/4 time if the congregation approves a 

budget with that included.  She would like to enlist the help of Courtney Stange-Tragear, 

conference minister for church vitality.  Carolyn Urban is giving up her car and will need rides to 

church. 

 


